WOMEN'S STUDIES CERTIFICATE PROGRAM THE GRADUATE SCHOOL AND UNIVERSITY CENTER OF THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK

KOONJA MITCHELL MEMORIAL PRIZE

The Women's Studies Certificate Program is accepting applications in consideration for the Koonja Mitchell Memorial Prize. The prize of \$1000.00 will be awarded to a student in any Ph.D. Program at The Graduate Center working on a dissertation concerned with issues of social justice. Special consideration will be given to work on militarism and trauma.

To be considered for the prize, candidates must submit a 10page dissertation prospectus, a letter of recommendation from their dissertation advisor, and a CV. All materials should be submitted as attachments in one email.

Submissions should be sent by email to: csws@gc.cuny.edu

The deadline for submissions for the 2021-2022 award is February 15, 2022.